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2008 PLAY-A-THON
Dear Band Parent:

This spring, our musicians will have the opportunity to perform in Victoria, B.C. To help the students raise money for the trip, Band Boosters has planned a variety of fundraising efforts.  One of the main fundraisers is the Play-a-Thon scheduled for January 26-27, 2008.

The Jazz, Symphonic, and Concert Bands will play in a musical marathon from 7:30 p.m. Saturday, January 26h, until 7:00 a.m. Sunday.  Every hour from midnight until morning, members of some or all these bands will be playing for 45 minutes, and resting for 15.  During the break or when they are not playing, students can enjoy refreshments and possibly catch some sleep.  Please note that Monday, January 28th , is a non-school day for secondary students.

Students will benefit directly from the funds that are raised.  Money will be raised in different ways:

· Students ask friends and relatives for pledges or donations. The money raised by individual students will go to the account for that student.  The pledge forms and money are turned in at the start of the Play-a-Thon.

· Parents and friends of the bands are invited to conduct or play with the band.  They are asked to donate $25 for this privilege.  These contributions will go directly to the account for the student who obtains the adult volunteer.  If the volunteer signs up because of the general efforts of the Play-a-Thon Committee, then the money will go to the Band Boosters fund, which supports the band program.

· Drinks and snacks will be available for donations to the audiences at the Play-a-Thon concerts.  This money will also go into a pool to jointly benefit all students through the Band Boosters fund.

To keep the students going all night, we are counting on EACH FAMILY to provide:

1) A favorite food for the band members to eat.  Send enough for your student and at least six other students.  Popular evening snacks might include bagels and cream cheese, sandwiches, popcorn, chips and dips, desserts, cold cuts, crackers, vegetable platters and fruit.  Bring the food to the multipurpose room after 6:45 p.m. on Saturday.

2)  A favorite soft beverage to share with six other students.

Please remember to send this food and beverage on the night of the Play-a-Thon.

We encourage all students to participate in the Play-a-Thon and ask that parents please attend the concerts and support the musicians.  The opening concert begins at 7:30 Saturday night.  During the Saturday evening hours we will have guest conductors, guest participants, and lots of fun.  Parents and the public are invited from 7:30 p.m. until midnight Saturday and again Sunday from 7:00 a.m. until the conclusion of the morning band concert. Admission is free for both Saturday evening and Sunday morning concerts.  Between midnight Saturday and 7:00 a.m. Sunday the music is for the enjoyment of the band students only.  Parent chaperones will be present throughout the night and attendance will be taken every hour.  Students will not be permitted to leave without a signed note from a parent.

If you would like to help or if you have any questions or suggestions, please email or call Barbara Duffy at (530) 758-0238; Bduffyrn@sbcglobal.net. 

Please clip and complete the permission slip below and return it to Mr. Lange by Friday, January 18th. No student will be permitted to stay the entire evening without turning in a completed permission slip.  A permission slip is not needed if your student will only participate in the evening concert. 

Thank you for supporting the DSHS bands and their 2008 spring trip. Please encourage your son/daughter to find pledges and volunteer conductors or musicians. 
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2008 PLAY-A-THON PERMISSION SLIP

I give my permission for my son/daughter to participate in the DSHS Bands Play-a-Thon in the DSHS MPR on January 26, 7:00 p.m. through January 27, 7:00 a.m., 2008.  I understand no student may leave the premises between these hours without written parental approval and that there will be parent chaperones present throughout the night. I understand that if my child wishes to leave this event prior to its scheduled conclusion, I will be contacted and asked to provide transportation.

In the event of injury, I do hereby consent to whatever X-ray, examination, anesthetic, medical, surgical or dental diagnosis or treatment and hospital care are considered necessary in the best judgment of the attending physician, surgeon or dentist, and performed by or under the supervision of a member of the medical staff of the hospital or facility furnishing medical or dental services.

As stated in California Education Code Section 35330, I understand that I hold the Davis Joint Unified School District, its officers, agents and employees harmless from any and all liability or claims which may arise out of or in connection with my child’s participation in this activity. 

Student name _____________________Parent Signature ________________________Date___________

Telephone where parent can be reached during the Play-A-Thon _________________________________

Student agrees to follow Play-a-thon rules (student signature)____________________________________

Allergies: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

PERMISSION SLIPS MUST BE TURNED IN TO MR. LANGE BY JANUARY 18.
